
 

 
 
Federal Communications Commission  
Authorization and Evaluation Division  
7435 Oakland Mills Road  
Columbia, MD 21046 USA 
 
Date: 12/16/2024  
 
Ref: Modification Information Letter (Change of FCC ID)  
 
FCC ID: 2ASD7-S76S 

 
To whom it may concern:  
 
We, 

CubeWorks, Inc, 
1600 Huron Pkwy Ann Arbor, MI 48109, USA, 

 
Hereby request for a Change of Identification as established by the FCC rules Part 2.933 of Title 47 of the 
Code of Federal Regulations. 
 
CubeWorks, Inc., will establish a new FCC ID 2ASD7-S76S based on FCC ID 2ADWC-S76S from ACSip. 
 
The original grant from ACSip will remain effect. 
 
An authorization letter from ACSip is attached. 
 
The original identification is FCC ID: 2ADWC-S76S for which the original grant date is December 15th 
2017. 
 
The equipment under our name will be the same and electrically identical as the original. Only the FCC 
ID number is different. 
 
The new identification will be FCC ID: 2ASD7-S76S 

 
The original test results are applicable and representative. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 
__________________________ 

By: Gyouho Kim   
Title: CEO       
Company: CubeWorks Inc 
Telephone: 734-277-7327 
e-mail: gyouho@cubeworks.io 

 


